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CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON LONG-TERM 
CARE HOMES AND SERVICES

  

Due to the labour disruption, the Chair of the Advisory Committee on Long-Term Care Homes 
and Services has cancelled the meeting scheduled for Friday, July 17, 2009 at 9:30 a.m. in 
Meeting Room 303, Metro Hall, 55 John Street.  

Information on an adjusted meeting schedule will be available once the disruption ends.     
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